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Mr Mark Dixon
Dixon Sand (No. 1) Pty Ltd
4610 Old Northern Road
Maroota NSW 2756

28/02/2020

Dear Mr Dixon
 Haerses Road Quarry (DA165-7-2005-Mod-3)

Request for Submissions Report

The public exhibition of the Modification Report for Haerses Road Quarry (Modification 3) concluded
on Wednesday 26 February 2020. 

In response to the exhibition, the Department received seven submissions from community
members, all in the form of objections. The Department also received advice on the proposed
modification from eight government agencies. All submissions and agency advice can be viewed
on the Department’s website: https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects. 

The Secretary now requests that you prepare and submit a Submissions Report, detailing your
responses to all issues raised in submissions and agency advice.

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Lauren Evans at the details above. 

Yours sincerely

Matthew Sprott
A/Director
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)
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